
Sunday, October 8th at 1:30pm via Zoom!

The speaker for our October meeting is Kitty Wilkin,

Night Quilter, @nightquilter . A quilter, pattern

designer, and teacher, and well known for her "Quilt

Your Life" quilts, Kitty will be teaching us all about

how to take great quilt photos. As Kitty says, "I’m

passionate about photographing quilts and the

quilting process in a way that conveys the beauty

and story behind each piece, and I believe that

anyone can take great photos once they know the

right recipe."
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U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

Sunday, October 8th

Kitty Wilkins Lecture via

Zoom

Friday, October 13th -

Sunday,October 15th

Member Retreat at Maritime

Center

Saturday, November 11th

Holiday Sew-in at Faith

Lutheran Church. 8

Sherwood Rd, Cockeysville,

MD

December 10th

Holiday Party at Harford

Park Community Center.

2522 Linwood Road,

Parkville, MD 

BALTIMORE
MODERN QUILT

GUILD

Night Quilter

Are you attending QuiltCon and do not have a hotel? Is this your first

QuiltCon show? Laura is here to help you. 

Contact Laura Baltatzis here with any questions. 

https://nightquilter.com/
https://www.instagram.com/nightquilter/
mailto:laura@baltimoremqg.com
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NEW CHARITY QUILT DESTINATION

We are now sending our baby quilts to the Down Syndrome Association of Maryland.

They provide new babies with a quilt and were in need. 

Kennedy Krieger was not giving quilts out anymore, so we have changed where we

are donating our quilts. 

If you have a baby quilt to donate, we are collecting them at retreat and the November

and December meetings, or email JoAnn at isewmuchtime@gmail.com

 

We are looking for a few good people to be on the Board for 2024. 

Can you help?

Positions needed are as follows:

Vice President - serves one year and then becomes President

Charity Quilts - you collect baby quilts and deliver them to designated charity. We

also have a yearly sew in.  

Programming - you would be instrumental in deciding what we do as a guild. Janet

Schoenfeld is willing to stay on and help out. 

Membership - do you love a spreadsheet? You would enter new guild members into

national database, send out a welcome letter and keep our member spreadsheet

updated.  

If you can help or know someone who wants to help, please email Phyllis Cook here.  

https://www.dsamd.org/
mailto:isewmuchtime@gmail.com
mailto:phyllis.cook@baltimoremqg.com

